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Psalm 95:  Fourth Sunday in Ordinary Time, Year B 

 
*It is the tradition of the church not to exit before the final hymn has been sung.  

9:00 AM – Children’s Sending:  May your holy word take root in them (us).  May your holy word bear fruit in them (us).  Plant your 

word within them (us), so that they (we) may grow. 
 

MASS INTENTIONS FOR THE WEEK OF 

JANUARY 27TH, 2018 THROUGH FEBRUARY 4TH, 2018 

If you are having a Mass offered, please contact an usher 

before Mass and let them know you would like to bring up 

the gifts. 

 1-27 4:00 PM   Dot Woodworth – John & Shirl Crane 

Sam Coppola – The Family 

Joseph & Mary Gatta – The Family 

Jean Stuart – The Family 

Sandra Chase Janack 

(16th Anniversary) – The Family 

 1-28 9:00 AM John Barberis (7th Anniversary) – 

The Family 

 1-29  9:00AM Mass at Immaculate Conception 

 1-30  9:00 AM Mass at Immaculate Conception 

 1-31  7:30 AM Vera Sleezer (9th Anniversary) – 

Daughter, Laura Adams & Family 

 2-1  7:30 AM Mass 

 2-2  7:30 AM Mass 

 2-3  4:00 PM Jim Pelicone – Tom & Linda Neals 

 2-4  9:00 AM Mass 

 
 

          Scripture Readings for the Week 

Mon. 1/29 2 Sm 15:13-14, 30; 16:5-13         Mk 5:1-20 

Tues. 1/30 2 Sm 18:9-10, 14b, 24-25a, 30–19:3 

                                                          Mk 5:21-43 

Wed. 1/31 2 Sm 24:2, 9-17                              Mk 6:1-6 

Thur. 2/1 1 Kgs 2:1-4, 10-12                          Mk 6:7-13 

Fri.    2/2 Mal 3:1-4, Heb 2:14-18                  Lk 2:22-40 

Sat.   2/3 1 Kgs 3:4-13                                    Mk 6:30-34 

Sun.  2/4 Jb 7:1-4, 6-7 1 Cor 9:16-19, 22-23 

                                                          Mk 1:29-39 
 

 

 

 

 

 

May our ears remain open to hear God’s voice, 
when God is speaking to us….in our joys and in 
our sorrows……. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

LITURGICAL MINISTERS – FEBRUARY 3RD  AND 4TH,  2018 

     4:00 PM  9:00 AM 

LECTOR K. DeMarco K. Burke 

CUP 1 D. Kruk L. DeSieno 

CUP 2 K. Brooks A. Seaver 

BREAD 1 Celebrant Celebrant 

BREAD 2 T. Neals J. Guzewich 

BREAD 3 L. Neals D. Schoch 

BREAD 4 Deacon Deacon 

CUP 3 M. Boniewski D. Stec 

CUP 4 R. Kruk A. DeSieno 

SERVER TBD R. Jackson 

SERVER  D. Burns 

GREETER M. Cybulski P. Boyd 
 

 

FINANCIAL STATISTICS 1/15-1/21/18 
OFFERTORY  $4,108.74 ENVELOPE USERS 136 

CHILDREN          3.00 ATTENDANCE 293 

INITIAL        72.00   

FUEL      556.00   

DEBT REDUCTION        57.00   

CHRISTMAS        65.00   

SOLEMNITY OF MARY        21.00   

IMMAC. CONCEPTION        25.00   

SANDWICH SUPPLIES      423.00   

FUND RAISING                                            24.70   

DONATIONS    3,090.42   

TOTAL INCOME $8,445.86 TOTAL EXPENSES $5,350.61 

Next weekend’s second collection will be for Debt 

Reduction. Thank you for your 

generosity. 
 

 

Remember in your prayers those 

members of our parish who are sick or 

suffering in any way, as well as those in 

hospitals and nursing homes and all of 

our shut-ins.  We also pray for family, 

friends and those who have died recently, especially 

Regina White, Barbara Quinlan Baker, and Norma 

Mele, sister in law of Dr. Dominick Mele.  We also pray 

for men and women in our armed forces who are 

serving our country. 

 

 

 

 The Week Ahead 

Thurs. 2/1 Pastoral Council – 7 PM - C 



FOURTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME                                                                                             JANUARY 28, 2018 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                  
Christ Child Baby Collection – we will 

be collecting baby items from 

January 22nd until February 26th. 

This will mark the 26th Anniversary of 

St. Joseph’s participation in this wonderful 

program.  The following new items are needed:  

receiving blankets, afghans/quilts, disposable 

diapers, booties, socks, undershirts, nightgowns, 

stretch suits, sweater/hat sets, crib sheets, bibs, 

baby lotion, baby wipes and outfits for a boy or 

girl.   There is a crib set up in Holy Family Hall to 

accept your donations.  “Nothing is ever too much 

to do for a child” – Thank you in advance. 

                               Naomi Pelletier 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Attention Offertory Envelope Users: 

This is the last weekend that the 

2018 boxed envelopes will be 

available in Holy Family Hall.  After 

this weekend, they may be picked up at the 

Parish Office during regular office hours (Monday-

Thursday, 9-3). 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Our next order for Hannaford Gift 

Cards is scheduled for Tuesday, 

January 30th.  All orders must be 

at the Parish Office by Monday, 

January 29th.    Order forms may be found on the 

bulletin boards in Holy Family Hall & the back 

entrance. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

"Find Your Fit! The Parish will be 

holding the Ministry Fair again 

this weekend after both masses. 

Parishioners are invited to learn 

more about the various ministries 

and volunteer opportunities at St. Joseph's. Share 

your time and talents to help foster the Mission of 

our Parish and our Church".  
 

SPONSOR OF THE WEEK 
 

 
 

We will be assembling the Valentine 

Sweet Baskets on Sunday, February 

11th beginning at 12 noon at the 

Parish Center.  Anyone wishing to 

help is welcome to come!  Boxes for 

donations for the baskets are available in Holy 

Family Hall & the back entrance.  Donations of 

mini baked goods & cookies may be dropped off 

at church the weekend of Feb. 10th/11th or 

brought directly to the Parish Center on Feb. 11th.  

We are also in need of people to deliver during 

the week of Feb. 11th.  Please call the office (518-

346-2316) and leave your contact information if 

you are able to deliver a basket or two (this is a 

great activity for families).  Don’t forget the 

homemade cards ~ they may be deposited in the 

donation boxes as well.   

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

It is that time of year again when 

we start collecting jewelry (only 

jewelry at this time) for our annual 

Tag & Treasure Sale.  Beginning 

this week, we will begin accepting 

jewelry at the Parish Office during 

regular office hours (Monday-Thursday, 9-3).  

Please remember jewelry includes anything 

costume, vintage, broken, silver, gold, etc.  The 

sooner we have your jewelry, the better we can 

prepare for our annual sale. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

                        Heart Speaks to Heart  
 

Evening of Reflection for Married and Engaged                         

Couples 

Tuesday, February 13, 6:20 – 9:15 pm 
 

Fr. Tom Berardi will lead an evening for couples 

to reflect on how their hearts listen, speak and 

encounter each other as a reflection of the heart 

of God. 
 

Since Valentine’s Day falls on Ash Wednesday, 

celebrate Your Valentine a day early on Mardi 

Gras!  The evening will include prayer, a lovely 

dinner, presentation by Fr. Tom and Eucharist. 
 

Info/reservations, call Dominican Retreat & 

Conference Center, 518-393-4169 Mon-Fri 

8:30am – 4:30pm, email dslcny@nybiz.rr.com or 

visit www.dslcny.org,   

mailto:dslcny@nybiz.rr.com
http://www.dslcny.org/

